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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Tuolumne County Transportation Council
(TCTC) would like to announce that the annual
Unmet Transit Needs Public Hearing will take
place on Wednesday, September 14, 2016 at
3:00 p.m. in the Chambers of the Tuolumne
County Board of Supervisors located in
downtown Sonora at 2 South Green Street on
the 4th floor of the County Administration
Building. The purpose of the Hearing is to salicit
comments on any unmet transit needs that may
exist within Tuolumne County that might be
reasonable to meet by establishing new
specialized transportation services or by
expanding existing services. All interested
persons are invited to attend and patrticipate. The
criteria for determining an unmet transit need
and whether it is reasonable to meet is
established by the California Transportation
Development Act and the TCTC. For information
on criteria pertaining to unmet transit needs,
please contact Mr. Darin Grossi, Executive
Director of Transportation, at 209-533-5603.
Transportation may be provided to the hearing,
as much as reasonably possible, to those
persons with no other way to access the hearing.
If you need transportation, please call 532-0404
no later than 5:00 p.m. on September 9, 2016.

If you are unable to attend the hearing, your
input is still desired. Please send written
comments to:

Tuolumne County Transportation Council,

2 South Green Street, Sonora, CA 95370; or
transcouncil.in @tuolumnecounty.ca.gov

by: August 26, 2016.
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